
Second Grade 
Newsletter

September 8-September 11 , 2020   Important Dates

Important Reminders:
● Please allow students to bring a jacket or hoodie. The classrooms can be 

cold.  
● Please send a water bottle.  Water fountains aren’t accessible. 
● Yearbooks are on sale.  They are $30.00 until 9/18/2020.
● Chromebooks are being sent home nightly.  Please make sure that they are 

charged & ready for the next day.  
Thank you!

Our Learning Targets for the 
Week 

Math – Addition and Subtraction 
Strategies, Skip Counting, & Even & 
Odd Numbers
**We have started “Rocket Math.”  
These are timed addition & 
subtraction tests.  Students may 
have their daily tests in their 
homework folder to study.  Any 
practice at home would be helpful, as 
we are working on math fact fluency.  

ELA –  Practice Summarizing with 
"Somebody-Wanted-But-So" 
Grammar- Focus on ABC order 
 
Social Studies: Recognize Georgia 
Landforms and Maps Skills

 
September 7- Labor Day 
                 Holiday
September 18- Picture Day
September 28-October 2-
                 Fall Break
October 9- Mid Semester
              Progress Reports
November 3- No School
     (Teacher Inservice Day)
November 23-November 27-
      Thanksgiving Break
December 21-January 4- 
      Christmas Break

 

 



Suggested Websites    Teacher Emails
Suggested Websites

www.commoncoresheets.com  (print out 
sheets to complete)
www.raz-kids.com (stories to read)
www.ixl.com (math practice)
www.xtramath.org (great place to study 
addition facts)
www.kidrex.com (kid friendly search engine)
www.lexile.com (see appropriated level 
books for your reader)
www.storylineonline.net (listen to stories)
www.readworks.org (print stories with 
questions for comprehension)
www.kids.nationalgeographic.com 

daniellephelps@pickenscountyschools.org
kellyproudfoot@pickenscountyschools.org
bethromesberg@pickenscountyschools.org
vanessasultan@pickenscountyschools.org
jessicayeargin@pickenscountyschools.org

   School Vision Statement
Graduation and life preparation for 

all

Newsletters will be posted on
 Second Grade Website

Hill City is fortunate to have a wonderful 
and supportive PTO.

They have many new and exciting activities 
planned for our families this year.

Please consider joining with a $5.00 
donation per family.

Thanks for your support!

@HillCityHawks

Hill City Elementary and Hill City 
Elementary PTO
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